
Chairman Cutrona, Vice Chair Gross,     June 6, 2024 

Ranking Member Somani,  

and members of the Health Provider Services Committee 

Thank you for allowing me to provide support testimony for HB 319; “The Conscientious 

Right to Refuse Act.” 

I am writing this letter to you and your committee as a proponent of free choice being 

given when any person has either religious or potential health issues with regard to 

medical treatment or medical experiments, including virus injections.  

The Nuremberg Code, written by two US lawyers after the Nuremberg trials, stated two 

conditions regarding participation in any experimental drug trials: 

1) No person can be forced to participate in a drug experiment if it is being done 

against their will. 

2) No person can be subjected to any penalties for refusing to participate in the 

experiment. 

 

HB 319; “The Conscientious Right to Refuse Act” is of critical importance. I have 

acquaintances in the medical field that were forced to retire or change jobs because they 

refused the vaccine injections. I met an RN from Springfield, OH that was forced to be 

vaccinated because she worked in a senior citizen center. She was told if she didn’t take 

the shots, she would be fired. She took one shot. Within a few hours, she could not walk 

or talk. She never had the opportunity to take a second shot, and she has remained 

disabled. 

I am asking you and your committee members to pass HB 319; “The Conscientious Right 

to Refuse Act.”  The experiences from the extended pandemic have shown that there was 

inadequate analysis of who should and who should not be vaccinated. Employers and 

government agencies promoted vaccines without full regard for the consequences of the 

COVID-19 vaccines, and this cannot be allowed to be repeated. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this commentary regarding HB 319. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rev. Jim Hetzer 

1320 Pepperell Dr. 

Columbus, OH 43235 

614-204-2139 

 


